
Find out more about bin deliveries and the 
new kerbside collection service starting 
Tuesday 1 October online at

The bins you use now are owned by the current contractor, EnviroNZ. 
We are waiting for them to give us a collection pan. As soon as we know 
what’s happening - we’ll let you know. But the bins will be collected by them 
some time after your last collection at the end of September.

What’s happening with  
the old bins? 

We are currently developing some online tools to make the changeover 
easier in October. These will be available online from mid/late September.
•	 Collection Calendar - simply search your address and it will show what 

bins to put out on your next two collections.
•	 Item search - unsure of which bin an item of rubbish or recycling should 

go in? Search our database to easily find where it needs to go.

If in doubt - search online 

While residents get used to the new fortnightly 
service, we’ll be sending out reminders directly to 
your mobile phone! 

Download the Antenno App  
to opt in to receive these,  
starting in October.

southtaranaki.com/antenno

www.southtaranaki.com/getitsorted

Your  
new bins

Look inside your new food 
scraps bin for a Guide to 
the new collection and a 
calendar.

Don’t 
forget!

Please store your new bins 
somewhere safe until then. Continue 
to use your current set of bins until 
your last collection at the end of 
September.
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			            Your new set of bins will be delievered to your  
			          kerbside between now and 13 September.  
			        They will have your address clearly marked on  
			       them (along with your collection day and zone), so  
			   please store them somewhere safe until it is time to  
		              use them when the new service changes over from  
		          Tuesday 1 October.
		       Everything you need to know is in a Guide and calendar, which  
		  can be found inside your new food scraps bin. 

	 	 For information, look online at southtaranaki.com/getitsorted,  
		  visit your local LibraryPlus or the Hāwera Administration  
		  Building, or call us on 0800 111 323.

Want weekly  
collection  
reminders?

Download  
Antenno


